QUINCY POLICE DEPARTMENT
EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH

JANUARY 1, 2019

January 1, 2019

To Whom It May Concern,

It is with great pleasure that I announce Officer Kelsey Miller has been selected as Employee of
the Month for January 2019.

Officer Miller joined the Quincy Police Department on June 12, 2017. She graduated from the
College of Du Page Police Academy on September 29, 2017. She was one of several officers selected
as Employees of the Month for April of 2018 as well.

Officer Miller was nominated for this award due to her great work on the highly publicized
burglaries to Washington School in December 2018, resulting in numerous arrests.

The old Washington School building was entered twice, once on December 2™ and then again
on December 6. Both the exterior and interior of the building was damaged and numerous items
being stored in the building by the Salvation Army were stolen. The stolen items were donated
Christmas gifts for area families in need. Officer Miller performed countless hours investigating these
crimes; taking reports from Quincy Public School Security, monitoring camera surveillance, and
interviewing numerous witnesses and suspects. Ultimately, a total of seven suspects were arrested in
relation to these crimes. Officer Miller’s determination and dedication not only solved this crime, but
also showed the concerned public that the perpetrators would be held accountable for this “pulling at

the heart strings” crime.

Officer Miller is very well liked by her co-workers and by the public she serves. She has
tremendous district integrity and is always willing to assist others with their work. Please join me in
congratulating Officer Miller as being the Quincy Police Department January 2019 Employee of the
Month.
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